
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 20, 2023 

 

Dear Blackhawk Families: 

House Enrolled Act 1001 eliminates textbook and curriculum fees for Indiana students and families. 

Therefore, all Springs Valley students will receive free textbooks and curriculum-related materials this 

school year.  

We will still attempt to collect unpaid debt from prior school years. We will also continue to collect a 

reasonable fee for lost or damaged curricular materials. 

Sincerely, 

 

Trevor Apple 

Superintendent 
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